
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PARKING CHANGES 
IN HILLSDALE 

 
The City of Regina would like to thank those citizens who took the time in responding to the 
parking questionnaire and attending the pubic meeting held on June 9, 2005.  Based on the 
returned questionnaires, the opinions expressed during the open house and the City’s concern 
for fire and garbage truck access, a neighbourhood-based parking strategy has been formulated.   
 
The plan shown on the reverse side shows the parking strategy for the neighbourhood. 
Significant changes are proposed for narrow streets like Latta, Darke, Bole, Dunning and 
Langley. Streets less than 9 meters wide are too narrow to provide safe access for fire and 
garbage trucks, so parking will be allowed only on one side. Certain streets like Darke Cr., 
Patterson and the easterly leg of McNiven (east of the east leg of Darke Cr.) will have no 
parking on both sides during the day when University classes are on, but will revert to parking 
one side only after 6:00 pm. This allows residents to park at night on their street between 6:00 
pm and 8:00 am on weekdays and all day on weekends and holidays. Parking on Darke St. will 
be prohibited 24 hours per day, 7 days per week. 
 
Parking on streets which are wider than 9 meters will not change. These are Jubilee, Martin and 
the west leg of McNiven Avenue (west of the east leg of Darke Cr.). 
 
All streets in the subject area will have a two hour parking limit on any street where parking is 
allowed. The two hour limit is in effect between 8:00 am and 6:00 pm on weekdays only. 
Unlimited parking is allowed on weekends and holidays. This should discourage University 
students from parking in the area. Residents may purchase a Residential Parking Permits for 
$15 per year per Permit allowing residents to park all day. Residents may also purchase a 
Visitor Parking Permit (to a maximum of two Permits per household) for their visitors if they 
wish. The cost of this permit is $5 per year if purchased together with a Residential Permit. If 
purchased separately, Visitor Permits cost the same as a Residential Permit. If you wish to 
purchase a Permit, please bring your Drivers Licence (this verifies address) and a Vehicle 
Registration (this verifies you own the vehicle) to the main floor of City Hall. 
 
It is our intention to make all the changes before University classes start this fall.  If you have 
any further questions, please contact Micky Szeto at mszeto@regina.ca or at 777-7967. 
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